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Name: Jackie Mcdonald

Your Submission to the TPC Review: Please do not seek to by-pass elected and local
representatives and go straight to Mr Gutwein around matters of planning.
There is something terribly wrong and undemocratic about attempting to have no formal
process requiring input or say from any of us including, independent bodies or local
government.
transparency is all and should not be forfeited during this time of covid.
I hear zoom is a good way for important meetings to continue during this time of isolation.
Lets not forfeit democracy
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